Kenneth Garcia
100 South Glasgow Drive, 
Dallas, TX, 
United States 
(972) 502-4400

September 10, 2009

Helen Jones
Principal
St. Mary School
185 West Parkway Boulevard,
Coppell, TX, 
United States
(214) 496-6100

Dear Ms. Jones:
I'm writing this letter to apply for a position of History teacher in your esteemed school. The position was advertised in "The National Herald" dated September 08. I am interested in the field of academics and love to deal with young minds. I have been in the field of teaching for the last five years. I have taught in schools in and around Texas.

I have honors in History from Texas University. I have completed a Diploma in Elementary Education. I use various methods to teach history to young kids. These methods are planning excursions, showing movies on historical characters, slide show, etc. This helps the students in understanding the nuances of the subject.

I can handle a class of forty students. I can work in a team as I have good interpersonal skills. I like to work in various sports and cultural committees in school which helps in overall personality development of the students. I am patient and can work under stress. I manage to finish the assigned work in tight schedules.

If given an opportunity, I will surely optimize it and help the school in progress of students. You can contact me on phone at (972) 502-4400or email - kenneth.garcia@yahoo.com. I will get back to you in a week's time to know the status of my application.

I am waiting for a positive reply from your side look so that I can meet you personally for an interview.

Yours truly,
Kenneth Garcia
